
Dear Representatives: 

I am a fairly liberal person, but I have to tell you that HB2004 is an extreme measure and I want 

you to oppose it.  It is totally one-sided and will cause a financial hardship on me. A lease is like 

a temporary contract for work.  When the time of the contract is up, it is over. An employer 

would not be required to offer a new contract to the employee.  Neither should a landlord be 

required to offer a new lease to the Lessee. 

There are so many things wrong with this bill, that I don't even know where to begin! 

Sincerely, 

Annette Gurdjian 

Eugene, OR 

 


